## **Wendover Church of England Junior School**

Wharf Road, Wendover, Buckinghamshire HP22 6HF

Headteacher: Gareth Kynaston

Tel: 01296 696822



Assistant Headteachers: Jennifer Bartlett

Joanna Cook

**Email**: admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk **Website**: http://wendover.eschools.co.uk

7 May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

## **VISIT TO ASHMOLEAN MUSEUM**

As part of Year 5's topic work this term on the Ancient Greeks, we have arranged a visit to the Ashmolean Museum in Oxford on Thursday 13 June. We will be leaving school immediately after morning registration and returning around 3pm.

The children will take part in a workshop on 'Life in Ancient Greece' as well as having the chance to tour the museum and study related artefacts.

Your child will require a packed lunch and a water bottle; please remember to cancel any hot meals you have ordered by Wednesday 5 June.

In order to cover entry to the museum, coach travel and insurance we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £13.70 per child. Although there is no obligation to pay, and no child will be excluded from the trip if payment is not made, we may have to cancel the visit for all children if sufficient donations are not received. Please visit ParentPay **by Wednesday 5 June** to make a payment and give consent. If you decide not to make a donation, written consent for travel will still be required and should be emailed to the school office.

We would be grateful for some parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip; if you would be able to help, please email the school office by Friday 17 May. Helpers will be confirmed before the half term break.

We are looking forward to an exciting and informative day at the Ashmolean!

Yours sincerely

DARYL SLADE Year 5 Leader

Respect Reflection Responsibility Resilience